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Parent Information Sheet – Thursday 16th December 2021 

Attendance  

 
Our target for the academic year is 95.7%.  Look at the graph above to see how your child’s class is 

performing.  The average attendance last week was 93.4% - Covid is impacting on our attendance and 

this is to be expected although attendance has improved on the previous week.  Thank you for your 

continued support.  

 

Christmas Lunch 

My thanks to cook and her amazing team for the delicious Christmas lunch that was served last Friday.  

It was a mammoth task with over 500 meals to be served but the food was served hot and delicious to 

every single person.  Diolch yn fawr iawn! 

 

Non-Uniform 

Tomorrow is the last day of the autumn term. Pupils and staff may wear non-uniform if they wish.  We 

will not be collecting donations on this occasion. 

 

End of Term 

School will close to pupils for the Christmas break tomorrow, 17th December.  I have sent home a 

separate letter regarding the plans for return to school in January.    

 

Christmas Videos 

The staff and pupils have been working extremely hard in school filming the Christmas concerts.  I have 

been fortunate to have a sneak preview of some of the concerts and I have to say you are all in for a 

real treat.  The links to the Christmas concerts will be sent via Seesaw tomorrow for you to watch at 

your convenience.   Settle down with a hot chocolate and prepare to be impressed! 
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We have worked hard to ensure that Christmas has been as ‘normal’ as possible for the pupils and I am 

extremely grateful to the staff for their support with this.   I hope they will have many happy memories 

of their Christmas in school.  

 

Chaos ensued at the beginning of the week when the naughty elves arrived and this was quickly followed 

with a visit from the real Father Christmas. The pupils have also all enjoyed their Christmas parties.  

 

On behalf of the staff, pupils and governors, I would like to wish everyone associated with the school a 

Very Happy and Healthy Christmas and a Peaceful New Year.  Thank you again for all your support 

throughout the year.  

  
 

Nadolig Llawen a Blwyddyn Newydd Dda 
 

 
 
 

Mr C George 
Headteacher 

Mr G Jones  
Chair of School Governors  

 


